
STAFF UPDATE FROM PRESIDENT PAUL CARLSEN – March 29, 2020 
 
 
Team LTC, 
 
We continue to do our part to help our community during these unprecedented times: 
 

• Early last week we collected all of our college’s personal protective equipment (PPE), hand 
sanitizer, and disinfect wipes and donated them to Manitowoc County Emergency Management, 
Sheboygan County Emergency Management, and area healthcare providers.  

 

• We have made our buildings available to our local government partners, and the Sheboygan 
County Sheriff’s Office currently has personnel working out of our LTC Sheboygan campus. 
 

• We have volunteered our public safety vehicles in the event they are needed.  
 
Please let me know if you have any other ideas on how our college can support our community. 
 
I hope you are still finding small ways to take your mind off COVID-19. My family and I did so yesterday 
by taking a walk (route attached). 
 
Thanks, Paul 
 
 
 


